
 

 

 

11 am Worship Service 
 

 

Introit Holy Holy Holy 
 

Silent Prayer 
 

Call to Worship: 

NAH 697 Blessed Assurance 

 

Invocation 
 

Youth Bible Readings 

Anjali Moser and Miriam Ivan 
 

Tithes and Offerings 

 

Family Prayer 

Sheena Murphy 
 

Children's Time 

 

Development Offering 

 

Hymn 690 Sing Them Over Again to Me 

 

Sermon  

“A Call to Missional Living” 

 

Hymn 696 Redeemed! How I Love to Proclaim It! 

 

Benediction 
 
 

Please be seated for a moment of 

Reflection in silent meditation 
 

Postlude 

 

 
 

Sunset Times 
Today: 4:25pm Next Friday: 4:16pm (Watford) 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contacts 
 

Pastor Jacques Venter 

jventer@secadventist.org.uk / 07868 546 941 
 

Pastor Geert Tap 

gtap@secadventist.org.uk / 07747 568 942 
 

PA to the Ministerial Team – Beatrice Cooper 

beatrice@stanboroughpark.org 
 

Stanborough Centre – Michael Swain 

stanboroughcentre@gmail.com / 07962 320 372 
 

www.stanboroughchurch.org 

facebook.com/stanboroughparkchurch 

twitter.com/stanboroughpc 
 

Bulletin Deadline Wednesday 3pm 

bulletin@stanboroughchurch.org 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

5 November 2016 

 

 

Welcome to 

Stanborough Park Church 
 

 
 

    To everything there is a season, 

A time for every purpose under heaven: 

He has made everything beautiful in its time. 
 

Ecclesiastes 3:1,11 NKJV 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Seventh-day Adventist Church 

Stanborough Park  
609 St Albans Road, Watford WD25 9JL 

 

Youth Notes 
 

Fireworks TONIGHT at Cassiobury Park! Meet at the 

Burgesses’ house at 5pm for food before we go! 

Address is number 330, WD17 3AW. Wrap up warm! 

Pick up at 10pm, please. 
 

Pizza Join us for another pizza night at the Mosers’ 

house on 12 November from 4pm. 
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Sabbath School 
 

9.45am 
 

Welcome Victoria Balan 

Hymn 63 There is a Name I Love to Hear 

Prayer Jefferson Nascimento 

Mission Report Amanda Brown 

Praise in Music 

Bible Study Groups The Curse Causeless? 

Mission Offering Lynette Alcock 

Hymn 637 All the Way My Saviour Leads Me 

Closing Prayer Paul Bellamy 

 

Announcements 
 

The flowers today are in praise to God for His loving 

protection of Semira, particularly over the last two years 

and more recently with her surgery. He continues to 

keep her under the shadow of His wings. We are also 

grateful for Ahyron’s sixth birthday this week. We serve 

an awesome God. From David and Donna and grand-

parents Charles and Claire. 

 

The funeral of Lars Andersson will take place at a 

private service in Sweden on Friday, 18 November. 

Please continue to keep Audrey and the wider family in 

your prayers at this very sad time. 

 

The Family Ministries Prayer Basket will be presented to 

the Popa family today. We invite the church to pray for 

Gabriel, Corina, Andrew and Christopher. “We ask that 

God will keep us walking daily in the wonderful light of 

His presence, so that others will come to know, love and 

follow Him. How priceless is your unfailing love, O God! 

People take refuge in the shadow of your wings. Psalm 36:7 

 

Massimo, Annalisa and Beth Molteni would like to thank 

the church family for their love and support and for 

helping to make the day of their baptism so special.  

 

Membership Transfer Second Reading Mrs Greta 

Anscombe from Stanborough Park Church to NEC. 

 

Sabbath Morning Prayer Meeting 9.00-9.30am in the 

Maple Room. All welcome. 

 

 

ADRA Gift Boxes should have been returned by the end 

of October. If you have not brought your box today, 

please see John Horwood to arrange when you can 

bring it. Thank you. 

 

Pastoral absences Pastor Jacques and Pastor  Geert will 

be attending SEC workers’ meetings in Montenegro 

from 6-13 November. If you need support during this 

time, please contact one of the elders. 

 

The Indian Meal and Auction last week raised over 

£3000 for STOP charity. Thanks to all who supported this 

event. 

 

Accommodation Needed by a young woman from the 

Torquay church who is moving to the Watford area to 

take up work as a lecturer at West Herts College. See 

Pastor Jacques or Lorraine if you have a room to let. 

 

The Welfare Department is in need of non-perishable 

foods – pasta, tins, jam, biscuits, etc. 

 

Free leaflets and literature are available on the table in 

the North Porch. Please help yourself to them. 

 

Revelation Bible Study is suspended until further notice. 

 

The Singing Group will go to Courtland Lodge, Courtland 

Close, WD24 5GW, at 3.30pm today, then to Adina and 

Douglas, 28 Sheepcote Lane, at about 4.30pm. 

 

Christmas Gift, Book and Craft Fair tomorrow 6 

November, 11am – 3pm in the Stanborough Centre. This 

is a fundraising event for the Watford Peace Hospice. 

Come and bring your friends and neighbours, get some 

early Christmas presents and have some lunch. Path-

finders will be doing car washing in the rear car park.  

 

Tuesday Bible Study is suspended until further notice. 

 

The Experience Tuesday 8 November at 7pm. Bring a 

friend or two and chat over a light supper. 

 

The Soup Run on Friday 11 November will be led by the 

Hemel Church. If you wish to go on the Soup Run, 

please contact Pat Walton on 01923 672500. 

 

Women in Prayer 12 November, 12.30-2.30pm in the 

Oak Room. Soup and rolls will be served followed by a 

season of prayer. All women are invited to join us. 

 

Autumn Gala Concert Saturday 12 November at 

7.30pm. Tenor Mark Bonney, who sang “Messiah” with 

our choir last year, will be joined by soprano Eline 

Vandenheede and baritone Christian Valle to bring 

musical colour to this stunning autumn season.  

 

Let’s Walk The next walk is planned for 19 November. 

We will now meet at 2.30pm due to the shorter days, so 

plan to have a snack before the walk. 

 

Adventurers & Pathfinders Fundraising Pedicures and 

neck massages available on Sunday 20 November in 

the Armstrong Hall. Book with Florence on 07533 629479. 

 

Keeping Our Church Family Safe We will be hosting a 

training session on Sunday 27 November in the Williams 

Hall, 10am-1pm. Area 7 Pathfinders will deliver the 

training and have kindly opened the invitation to our 

church members. If you are a department leader, or 

have an interest in this topic, please book your place 

through Paula at yunix78@yahoo.com 

 

Christmas Fellowship Lunch 3 December Places are 

limited and will be reserved by advance booking only. 

Book using the envelopes at the desk and place in the 

offering plate, or email fellowshiplunch7@gmail.com 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Prayer Corner 
Please continue to pray for civilians in Mosul and 

Aleppo, especially the children. As winter draws 

near, please remember our Soup Run and those 

who cannot afford adequate housing. 
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